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AETNA BETTER HEALTH® OF MICHIGAN 
 

TO:  Providers 
FROM: Provider Experience Team 
DATE: August 20, 2024 
SUBJECT: VFC Survey 
 
 
Dear Providers,  
 

To better serve our pediatric members, Aetna now ofers an annual incentive to successfully 
enrolled VFC providers servicing children ages 19 and under as part of our Pay-for-Quality 
(P4Q) Program.  For more information on this incentive, you may visit our website or contact 
your Network Relation Consultant at (866) 316-3784. 

To determine providers eligible for the incentive, we are identifying providers in our network 
currently enrolled in the Vaccine for Children’s (VFC) program. Please scan the QR code 
below and complete the survey for your provider group by September 15, 2024.  

 

 


